
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, September 20, 2018 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Macaroni and Cheese  
 Popcorn Chicken  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
 
  
BIRTHDAYS:    
 

1. Calling all Gurrie Artists! The LaGrange Art League Gallery will be hosting a competitive 
art show ‘Young at Art’ that will be judged with prizes! All artwork is due by Monday 
October 8th, to submit your artwork for the show please see Mrs. Motto in room 122B.  

 

2. This Friday is our first TGIF/Fun Night sponsored by the PTO. It begins right after school 
and ends at 5pm. If you are a bus rider there will be bus service home after TGIF.  
You must purchase a ticket for the event at lunch today or Friday. To purchase a ticket 
you must have the signed permission form as well. Your advisers gave you a copy of 
that, there are extras in the office, and also on the Gurrie website. Tickets are $5. 
We do not sell tickets at the door so be sure to plan and purchase at lunch.  
This TGIF will include an inflatable obstacle course, DJ, games in the library, games in the 
gyms, ping pong and air hockey, snacks and more! 
See you there. 

 

3. Attention students: The Gurrie PTO is hosting a Fun Lunch Friday tomorrow September 
21. They will be selling ice cream sandwiches for $2 and soda for $1 during the lunch 
hours.  

 
4. The initial yearbook meeting scheduled for today has been postponed. If you would like 

to join yearbook, however, please come by Mrs. McGovern's room, Room 112, to pick 
up an application. Those who have completed and accepted applications will be 
contacted through advisory for a meeting next week. See Mrs. McGovern if you have 
any questions.  
 

5. Attention Students: The computer lab will be closed tomorrow during TGIF.  
 
 
 

 


